
Invitation to Teacher-Parent Alliance 

Meeting 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Teacher-Parent Alliance Meeting scheduled for 

Date at Time in Location. 

This meeting will be an excellent opportunity for parents and teachers to collaborate and discuss 

important topics surrounding our students' education and wellbeing. 

Please confirm your attendance by Date by replying to this email or by contacting the school 

office. 

We look forward to your valuable participation! 

Warm regards, 

Your Name 

Your Position 

School Name 

Contact Information 


